
CARNIVAL CORPORATION & PLC Q4 2020 BUSINESS UPDATE

January 5, 2021

MIAMI, Jan. 5, 2021 /PRNewswire/ -- Carnival Corporation & plc (NYSE/LSE: CCL; NYSE: CUK) has scheduled a conference call with analysts for
Monday, January 11, 2021, at 10 a.m. (EDT); 3 p.m. (GMT) to provide a business update.

A simulcast of the call will be available via the company's Web sites at www.carnivalcorp.com and www.carnivalplc.com.
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